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NEWSLETTER - FEBRUARY 2021 

 
We hope that you and your families are all well and coping with this latest lockdown 

period. On the positive side many of us will have already started receiving our 

vaccinations! 

 

The ZPAHD website mentioned in the September Newsletter is now in place and can be 

reached on www.zpahd.uk It is hoped that this will enable some contacts to be maintained in 

the absence of our usual meetings/lunches. I think that it will probably be mid 2021 before 

these are possible. 

 

The Tina Gilchrist reports for December 2020 and February 2021 dealing with benefits and 

other financial matters are now available. If you require a copy please contact our Secretary, 

Ray Kittredge. 

 

At the end of March or in early April we are planning to have a “virtual” committee 

meeting! This will also be our AGM. If any member has any questions to raise please 

submit them to Ray Kittredge. The meeting will be held via ZOOM, an online video 

conferencing site. 

 

Ray will be standing down as Secretary after 20 years in the job! Derek Prosser will be 

taking over at some future date once he and Ray can have a face to face meeting. Ray 

will be staying on the Committee. 

 

We would welcome some “younger” members on to the Committee. At the moment 

there is only one lady! 

 

I will be standing down as Chairman and as a Committee member at the next meeting! 

PLEASE IS THERE A VOLUNTEER OUT THERE ! 

 
COMMITTEE- Chairman Brian Rangecroft  

Secretary Ray Kittredge   

Treasurer Geoff Stokes   

 

Mike Morris  Peter Davis  John Little  

Sheila Kittredge  Derek Prosser  

Ron Bond  Paul McGovern  

 Best Wishes, Brian Rangecroft 

http://www.zpahd.uk/

